
Dear «FIRST» «LAST», 

 

We are pleased to notify you that we have determined that you are eligible for a HEERF II 

emergency grant of «AMOUNT». This determination was based on a review of either your 

FAFSA application or the Emergency Grant Application that you recently submitted. HEERF II 

funding was authorized by Congress to aid students during the ongoing COVID-19 national 

emergency. 

 
Disbursements will begin during the week of May 10. If you have provided accurate direct 

deposit information, you will receive the grant via direct deposit. You may review your account 

and direct deposit information in TouchNet in MyBTC. After logging into MyBTC, navigate to the 

Paying for College page and click on TouchNet.  

 

If you have not provided direct deposit information, or you have added or updated your direct 

deposit information within the last two weeks, a check for the remainder (if any) will be mailed to 

the address we have on file for you. If you do not provide direct deposit information, and do not 

receive a check in the mail by May 25, please contact our Accounting Department at 

accounting@blackhawk.edu at that time. They will not be able to reissue any checks until May 

25. 

 

HEERF II emergency grants may be used for any component of your cost of attendance at 
Blackhawk Technical College (including housing and transportation costs), or for emergency 
costs that arise, or have arisen, due to coronavirus, such as tuition, food, housing, health care 
(including mental health care), or child care. 
 
We hope that this emergency grant provides relief during this difficult time. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

BTC HEERF TEAM 

HEERF@blackhawk.edu 
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